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Prof. C. W. Stanley, 
Assistant to the Principal, 
McGill University,
Montreal.

Dear Sir:

Further to our conversation of yesterday in regard 
to the series of lectures to be given by Professor Adams, inaugurating 
the McGill Graduates* Lectureships, it seems to me that the following 
points should be kept in mind.

As these lectures will be the first to be given under the 
McGill Graduates' Lectureships, which have been made possible through 
the Graduates' Endowment Fund, we would suggest that the introduction 
of the speaker at his first lecture should be by officers of the Society, 
providing that the Chancellor Mr, Beatty is not available. We of course 
would like to see Mr. Beatty acting as introducerfbr the first lecture.

Suggestions for thcs e next in precedence would be as
follows :

1. Mr. H. M. Jaquays, President of the Graduates* Society 
s/ 2. Dr. C. F. Martin, Chairman of the Board of Trustees of

the Endowment Fund, from which Board the McGill Graduates’ 
Lectureships derives its authority.

3. Mr. A. P. Murray, Chairman of the Endowment Fund Committee, 
which body is responsible for collection of the money for 
the Graduates' Endowment Fund,

4. Mr. J. T, Hackett, Vice-President of the Graduates' Society.

The above officers have all been very active in the work 
of the Society, and some of them have for many years been connected with 
the Graduates' Endowment Fund, helping it through its early struggles 
for recognition.

Hoping you will give this your favourable consideration,

Very truly yours,

gCj^H .M. Jaquays
Executive Secretary,


